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ATTORNEY GUMINA’S ARTICLE ON EMPLOYER
COVID-19 VACCINATION POLICIES WAS
FEATURED BY ABC OF WISCONSIN

Recently, Associated Builders and Contractors of Wisconsin (ABC of Wisconsin) featured
Attorney Joseph Gumina’s article entitled “Encouraging Rather Than Mandating COVID-19
Vaccinations May Be An Employer’s Best Option”. In this article, Attorney Gumina discusses
some of the challenges employers may face with a mandatory COVID-19 vaccination policy
and suggests alternative options for employers to consider. Attorney Gumina plans to provide
updates to this ongoing issue in the upcoming workforce focused magazine—Wisconsin Merit
Shop Contractor.

Attorney Gumina’s article is a must read for any employer contemplating whether to require
its employees to become vaccinated. Read the full article here.
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